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12th May 2017 

YEAR 6—SATS WEEK OVER! 
Congratulations to every one of our Year 6 who excelled themselves this week with their attitude towards their SATS 
exams. Well done! Thank you to all who helped to prepare them and to the staff who provided the breakfasts and the 
parents who provided the cakes—loved by all the children!  
 
CHILD PROTECTION AND SAFEGUARDING 
The Governors and Headteacher have recently reviewed our Child Protection and Safeguarding Policy in line with 
Devon Policy. There have been some significant changes in recent years to include—Children Missing from Education, 
Internet Safety, Sexting and Radicalisation/Prevent. Our updated policy is on the website with all our school policies 
under Information—Policies. Please take the time to look at it. We are always extremely grateful for the help we 
receive from our volunteers—whether it’s hearing readers, running the library, leading clubs or improving our 
grounds. We do insist however that all volunteers are DBS checked, sign in at all times and wear a school lanyard. If 
you are asked to complete a DBS, please do so promptly.  
 
CHANGE TO THE SCHOOL MENU—THURSDAY 18TH MAY 
For next week only, the school dinner menu for Thursday will be Fish Fingers, Quorn Burger, Chips or Pasta, Season-
al Vegetables and Tomato Relish,  Egg and Cress Sandwich (Friday’s Menu) and on Friday it will be Chicken and 
Sweetcorn and Crusty Bread, Cheese Wheels with Corn-on-the-Cob, Peas or Baked Beans, Chicken Salad Baguette 
(Thursday’s Menu). 
 
SAINSBURY’S VOUCHERS 
Thank you to everyone who has been sending in the Sainsbury's vouchers. As they have now stopped issuing them, 
please can we have any remaining vouchers sent in to school by Friday 26th May.  
 
WALRUS DIP 
Jo Pullin, Kate Burgess, Sam Snellgrove, Tamsin Carter, Steph Quick & Penny Campbell  - Thank you again for 
your super efforts in taking the plunge on New Year’s Day. £680 was presented to the parents to further develop 
the woodland area. 
 
PLAYGROUND SAFETY 
Please can we remind parents not to let their children scoot in the playground. 
 
LOST CARDIGAN 
Lily Callaghan in Chestnuts has lost her named school cardigan. Please look out for it. 

Designated Safeguarding Officer Caroline Boother 

Deputy Designated Safeguarding Officers Debbie Orbell and Nicholas Pearson 

Tel: 01837 810248  Email: admin@hatherleigh-pri.devon.sch.uk 

Website: www.hatherleigh-pri.devon.sch.uk 

This Week’s  
Learners of the Week  

Isla Field 
Harley Griffiths-Hooper 

Emily Hooper 
Lottie Powlesland 

Rory Mitchell 
Tyler Ware 
Alisha Slee 

Kiah Brooks 
All of Year 6 

What’s on Next Week? 
Monday  

Year 1 & 2 Swimming 
KS1 SATS Week 

SUPERSTAR WRITERS 

Tyler Salt 
Mollie Foskett 


